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Smith's Orchard Bake Shop
March 22 at 9:37 PM · 
Unfortunately, and with heavy hearts, we have made the decision to close the pie shop temporarily in light of the ongoing health crisis. The health of our staff and our customers is our top priority, and unfortunately, we feel that closing the shop is the most effective way to safeguard both. We will miss seeing all of our wonderful customers, but we look forward to seeing you all on the other side of this. We are mindful that many of you have ordered pies for Easter and we are hopeful that we will be open again by then. We will post any updates about re-opening as soon as we are able to. Thank you for your continued support and please stay safe and healthy! Sincerely, the Smith Family
